
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

14th June 2022 
PM/jmc 

 
Dear Student 
 
End of Year Celebration/ IB Results  
 
As your academic year is coming to an end, we would like to celebrate your time with us 
at The Malling School. You have all achieved so much both academically and personally 
during your time with us, we are incredibly proud of you all and we would like to take 
some time to acknowledge and celebrate this with you all. In order to do so, we are 
planning to host a celebration assembly on Wednesday 6th of July. The assembly will 
start at 10:00am and will take place in the sixth form hub.  
 
Some of you will also receive your IB results on that day. These will be available from 
9.30am in the hub. 
 
We are hoping you can attend the event and we would be very grateful if you could 
confirm your attendance via email to either of the addresses below. If we do not hear 
from you, we will assume that you are not attending the event and we will arrange for 
your IB results to be sent out to you by post, if applicable. 
 
Caroline.Barnes@themallingschool.kent.sch.uk 
Pauline.McCarthy@themallingschool.kent.sch.uk 
 
Once again congratulations on your time with us over the last two years and we wish you 
all the best for your future. 
 
We hope to see as many of you as possible on 6th July. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mr P Maisey 
Director of Sixth Form 
 

 
 

mailto:Caroline.Barnes@themallingschool.kent.sch.uk
mailto:Pauline.McCarthy@themallingschool.kent.sch.uk

